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July	10,	2019	
	
	
Michael	Henry	
Denver	Board	of	Ethics	
201	W.	Colfax	Ave	
Denver,	CO	80202	
	
Dear	Michael,	
	
I	am	interested	in	serving	as	a	member	of	the	Denver	Board	of	Ethics.		As	you	know,	
I	served	on	the	Board	of	Ethics	in	2015	before	moving	to	Albany,	NY	for	18	months.		
I	believe	that	my	experience	on	the	Board,	as	well	as	my	experience	as	the	Executive	
Director	of	the	Colorado	Independent	Ethics	Commission,	and	the	President	of	
COGEL	makes	me	qualified	to	serve	on	the	Board.			
	
	
	
A	copy	of	my	resume	is	attached.	
	
	
	
Jane	




